Mock Test held on 12.12.2023

Department of Mathematics

It is important to identify the portions of the syllabus where the students are less comfortable
or face difficulty in understanding. The department has a regular practice of conducting MCQ
based tests on the portions of the syllabus already taught in class to keep track of these. On
the verge of completion of syllabus, an MCQ-based MOCK-test was conducted for the Sem
[(Major) students on 12.12.2023. from 12.30pm to1.30pm in Room No.2. All the 5 students
participated.



